
MEETINGS START OVER
SES Club Meeting -Sept 16, 2023

                              10:00

                                PRESIDENTS CORNER

Federal regulation has become a reality for the model aviation hobby due 
to circumstances beyond our control. However, reality it is, so we need to 
ensure we protect what is left be complying. There are three major actions 
that are required by modelers currently.

1. Register or renew for 3 years as a Recreational UAS operator ($5.00 fee) 
with the FAA at https://faadronezone-operator.faa.gov/

2. Take the impossible-to-fail, no cost, once-and-done, FAA required 
TRUST test offered on the AMA website https://www.modelaircraft.org/
trust

3. Be ready to comply with the FAA Remote ID requirements in September 
this year.

The club has stepped up to make sure this requirement will not impact 
members while flying at SES fields. We have requested FRIA ststus from 
the FAA for our field at Lady Lake and on Little Wier where no remote ID 
will be required.

                           FLY BEFORE YOU BUY
Check out the SES web page for more info 
and great club information.
       www.southerneaglesquadron.com
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                                                Field Security
If you are the last person to leave the field Please make 
sure the gate to the SES field is closed and the conbina-
tion on the lock is rotated not showing the entrance 
code on the lock. Also if at anytime you 
arrive and the gate is open and there is no one flying, 
please contact Frank Mintz or 
Bill Cermak.

Notice: on very thing you fly, make sure you Name, Phone # and
AMA# is displayed. 

                            WARNINGWARNING
                       HOT WEATHER                       HOT WEATHER
Drink plenty of water while at the field 
flying. Also suggested is to have someone 
with you, do not be at the field alone.

Bob Dane has been working on the 
drainage problem we are having 
with erosion on the north and south 
corners of  the pavilion. Please do 
not walk on the areas under repair. 
Thanks


